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As part of science week, I joined foxes’ class for an investigation into finding woodlice. We all discussed where we thought we might be able to find woodlice, and what conditions they would prefer to live in.  We decided they like grass soil, twigs and dark, damp places. We spent time outside in the sensory garden discovering where we could find them, and collecting them from the garden.  
Recently in science, they have been discussing and investigating habitats. To finish this project, we discussed which of the four chambers in a choice chamber would woodlice like to live in.  The children settled into writing up their investigations and let the woodlice settle into their temporary environment.  After a while, we all tallied up how many woodlice were in each chamber.  Everyone enjoyed these activities, and it was an enjoyable afternoon for everyone.
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